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Your Sales and Use Tax account was closed

The Minnesota Department of Revenue received your request to close your Sales and Use Tax
account and closed your account on March 31, 2019. However, you are required to file any
remaining returns.

May I still use my Sales Tax Account ID?
No, you may not use your Sales Tax Account ID. You are no longer allowed to purchase items
exempt from sales tax because your account is closed.

Why would I need a Sales and Use Tax account?
You need a Sales and Use Tax account if any of the following apply to your business:

•  You make taxable retail sales in Minnesota
•  You owe Minnesota use tax on your purchases
•  You have a Motor Carrier Direct Pay Authorization
•  You have a Direct Pay Authorization
•  You make taxable sales at craft shows, flea markets, fairs, or similar selling events
•  You are a liquor distributor
 

What if I have Sales or Use Tax to report in the future?
If you have Sales or Use Tax to report in the future, you may reactivate your account by calling
us at 651-282-5225.

What if I have questions?
If you have any questions please contact us.  

Sales and Use Tax Division
Phone: 651-296-6181 or 1-800-657-3777 (toll-free)
Email: salesuse.tax@state.mn.us
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